
News and Updates 

CFI has recently produced a discussion paper entitled “Conversation on the future of research 
and research infrastructure in Canada: role of the Canada Foundation for Innovation. ”  
Institutions have been invited to submit written comments to CFI by December 14.  Th e 
research portfolio will reach out in the

of uninterrupted writing time, one -on-one access to research projects advisors, and an optional 

learning session on writing habits.  

Queen’s University  hosted a symposium and expert panel at the 2018 Canadian Science Policy 

Conference on November 9 in Ottawa.  Entitled  Supporting Canada’s Energy Transition – Bridging 

the Gap between Fundamental Research, Industry and Policy, the session was moderated by Dr. 

Warren Mabee (Geography and Planning), and engaged graduate students, industry, 

government representatives and academics on the panel.  Stimulating discussion was generated 

by the audience after short presentations by panel participants. 

Dr. Pascale Champagne, Director of the Queen's Beaty Water Research Centre and Professor 

Canada Research Chair in Reconciling Relations for Health, 
Environments, and Communities and Profess
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On October 29, Queen's University undergraduate research projects were on display in Stauffer 

Library as part of the Undergraduate Student Summer Research Fellowship (USSRF) 

Celebration. The USSRF program provides an opportunity for any continuing undergraduate 

students at Queen’s to develop their research skills under the guidance of a faculty researcher. 

 

Awards and Accolades 

https://www.queensu.ca/gazette/stories/celebrating-undergraduate-research-0
https://www.queensu.ca/gazette/stories/celebrating-undergraduate-research-0



